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TO: Stanwood-Camano Board of Directors

FROM: Christine Del Pozo, Executive Director of Human Resources
SUBJECT: Second Reading, Board Policy 5221 Part-Time Staff

DATE: March 19, 2024

TYPE: Action Required

Legal counsel has recommended the retirement of Policy 5221 as the information in the policy
is addressed by law, other board policies, and our collective bargaining agreements. Policy
5221 was brought before the board for a first reading on March 5th. The Board moved revised
policy 5221 forward for a second reading.

Recommendation: We recommend the board approve the second reading of revised
policy 5221 on Part-Time Staff. The recommendation would be to retire policy 5221.

Every student is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting
and is prepared for the future of their choice
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